
NEXT STUDENTS FOR NEW LEARNING (SNL) MEETING:  
This coming Thursday, March 24th at 5:00pm at the LEC. 
If you have an LD or ADHD, this group is for you.   

Pizza and drinks provided! 
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 Do you put your toughest classes in the morning since you have the most energy in the a.m.? 

 How do you handle breaks...are they good or bad? 

 How can you balance the reading load? Even though trying to schedule all of your classes on 

MWF initially sounds like a good idea because it leaves TTh to "study", this often is very trou-

blesome in that all of your tests are on the same day, and you have to really structure yourself 

well to get going on those "off days". 

 Should you avoid a 3-hour class that happens once a week? These often aren't good for those 

with concentration issues, but can be tolerated if they are on a very interesting topic in your 

major. 

REGISTRATION FOR FALL AND SUMMER BEGINS SOON 

The Registrar’s office is working diligently to assign times for the up-

coming registration period: enrollment for continuing students will be 

April 4th-15th, and open enrollment begins April 23rd.  You should be 

able to see the earliest time you may register posted in Access on 

March 22nd.  Meanwhile, remember to schedule an appointment with 

your advisor ASAP in order to plan your schedule for the Fall and/or 

Summer semesters. Check for and clear any holds on your registra-

tion.  Don’t wait for the last minute to discover you have a hold!  

When picking classes and professors, consider what you’ve learned 

about yourself: 

EXTRA MILE AWARD FOR FACULTY DUE APRIL 1ST!   
Now is your chance to recognize faculty who are doing a great job on our campus!  If 
you are a student with LD or ADHD, please nominate a professor who has been particu-
larly sensitive when working with you.  Students for New Learning will present 3 Extra 
Mile Awards to faculty members who have gone the extra mile for students who learn 
differently.  We need nominations to DASS by April 1st.  Please email alexat@smu.edu 
with the name and reason why you are nominating a particular faculty member. 
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